
Conservation Commission 

TOWN OF SEYMOUR 
Town Hall 
I First Stree t 

Seymour, Connecticut 06483 

Seymour Conservation Commission/ Aquifer Protection Agency 
Thursday, September 2, 2010 

Regular Minutes 
Commission Members Present: Peter Jezierny, John Hatfield, Steve Kulas, Larrry 
Secor, Nafis & Young 
Absent: Al Cocchia, Ron Skurat 

The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 6:30 PM. 
Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Discussion was held on the status of the recreational trail grant, submitted to 
improve parking at Great Hill Reservoir, Mathies Grant. The grant at this time has 
failed, because of logistical issues, but the project was discussed in further detail in 
order to try for the 2011 Grant season. 

A Motion was made by Mr. Kulas, Sec. Mr. Hatfield; To request from the Board 
of Selectman $5,000 from the Town Open Space Fund, to hire an engineer for 
Phase One of the Great Hill reservoir project. 

The Budget has been approved with five line items, as Account number 492, 
remaining the same as last fiscal year. There is currently $310.00 on the Water 
Analysis as a bill that needs to be paid. 

Mr. Secor discussed the results of the Water Analysis, there didn't seem to be 
anything of alarm at the testing site. 
A letter needs to be sent to the CVS and the new tenants at the Route 34 Strip Mall 
to ensure that no unregulated activity is taking place within the Aquifer Protection 
Agency. 

The next meeting will occur on Thursday October i 11 at 6:30 P.M. 


